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"Woensdregt, mw. P," <woensdregt@kmp.minaz.nl> on 03/09/2001 04:16:55 PM

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primemmister's Office/GR@Pnmemmister's Office
cc:
Subject: RE: Athens workshop 1 9-03-2001

Mr Alvaro Pinto - International secretary
Mr Friso Wijnen - Policy advisor for immigration policy department, ministry 
of Justice

---- Oorspronkelijk bericht-----
Van: A.Vassilatou0primeminister.gr 
[mailto:A.Vassilatou0primeminister.gr]
Verzonden: maandag 5 maart 2001 13:34
Aan: woensdregt0kmp.minaz.nl
Onderwerp: Re: Athens workshop 19-03-2001

Dear Patricia,

With reference to our telephone conversation and your e-mail of today, 
please
note that I've already made the hotel reservations as following:
Mr. Kees Boef 18, 19/3 (two nights)
Mr. Paul Schnabel 17, 18, 19/3 (three nights)
Mr. Ahmed Aboutaleb 17, 18, 19/3 (three nights)
Mr. Alvaro Pinto 18, 19/3 (two nights)
Mr. Friso Wijnen 18, 19/3 (two nights).

Please also note that we can cover the hotel costs for two nights only, for 
all
participants.

Could you please inform me, in return, about the titles of Messrs Alvaro 
Pinto
and Friso Wijnen?

Thanking you in advance,
Best regards,
Angela Vassilatou 
Secretary to Mr. N. Themelis

mailto:woensdregt@kmp.minaz.nl
mailto:A.Vassilatou0primeminister.gr


"Woensdregt, mw. P." <woensdregt@kmp.minaz.nl>
03/05/2001 12:39 PM

To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Athens workshop 19-03-2001

Dear Mr Themelis,
Herewith I would let you know that Mr Kees Boef (Prime Ministers Office of 
the Netherlands) will come to the Athens workshop on Monday the 19th of 
March with the following people:
- Mr Paul Schnabel

- Mr Friso Wijnen
- Mr Ahmed Aboutaleb
Mr Schnabel en Mr Aboutaleb will come on Saterday the 17th of March.
Mr Boef, Mr Wijnen and Mr Pinto will come on Sunday the 16th of March. —}

Will you please book an extra staying over in the hotel for the night of the 
17th for Mr Schnabel and Mr Aboutaleb.
Please confirm if this is possible and if we have to pay something for it.

Thanking you in advance,

Patricia Woensdregt 
secretary of Mr Kees Boef

Mr Alvaro Pinto

mailto:woensdregt@kmp.minaz.nl
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"Boef, drs. C." <boef@kmp.minaz.nl^
02/1 5/2001 03:28 PM

To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Workshop March 1 9th

Dear Nikos,

I have found three experts willing and able to participate in the workshop 
on 'how to promote tolerance and respect for cultural, ethnic and religious 
diversity' on March 19th in Athens.
They are:
- Paul Schnabel, ■ director of the Dutch Social and Cultural Planning Office
- Ahmed Aboutaleb,’director of FORUM
- Someone (name to be announced) from the Ministry of Justice, responsible 
for Immigration.

I will accompany this group, which consists of the best experts on these 
subjects in the Netherlands. "T am very happy that they were willing to 
partcipate, as you can imagine. I will contact you soon about further 
details and give you the exact names and functions of the experts.

Youts sincerely, Kees Boef*, political adviser to the Prime Minister


